
  

Round Up 
February 2022 

Society President Murray Dempsey presents Yorke            

Promenaders caller Scotty Scott with a shield to                 

commemorate their 5th birthday  

SASDS President Murray Dempsey presents Jeff with his 

45 year club shield 
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DIARY DATES 

February 2022 

Wed 2nd Sunset Twirlers: Rounds Re-Opens 

Fri 11th Scoot Back Squares: Valentines Theme Dance 

Fri 11th Paddle Steamers: Valentines Day Dance 

Fri 11th Wild Frontier: Closed 

Sat 12th Wild Frontier: 49th Birthday Dance 

Mon 14th Adelaide Outlaws: St Valentines Dance  Dance Cancelled 

Tue 15th Sunset Twirlers: St Valentines Dance   Cancelled 

Thu 17th Diggers Delights: Valentines Day Dance 

Thu 24th SASDS: Monthly Meeting 

March 2022 

Tue 1st Sunset Twirlers: Mainstream Re-Opens 

Wed 2nd Adelaide Outlaws: Plus Re-Opens 

Thu 3rd Sunset Twirlers: Plus Re-Opens 

Fri 4th Pine City Twirlers: AGM 

Mon 7th Adelaide Outlaws: Mainstream Re-Opens 

Fri 11th Paddle Steamers: St Patrick's Day Dance 

Mon 14th Adelaide Outlaws: St. Patrick's Spud Feast 

Tue 15th Yorke Promenaders: St Patrick's Day Dance 

Fri 18th Wild Frontier: Charity Night 

Fri 18th Pine City Twirlers: St Patrick's Dance Green Spud Night 

Sat 19th SARDA: Round Dance 

Tue 22nd Sunset Twirlers: Back To School Dance 

Fri 25th Paddle Steamers: AGM 

Thu 31st Sunset Twirlers: Plus Closed 

Thu 31st SASDS: Monthly Meeting 

PLEASE NOTE THAT THE DATES BELOW MAY BE IMPACTED BY COVID 

CHECK WITH YOUR CALLER OR CLUB CONTACT 
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Hello Everyone,  

Well Happy New Year, I hope everyone had a good Christmas and New Year 

break. 

This year has stared like a flat tyre thanks to Covid, but never fear the end is in 

sight and the rest of the year is looking bright. 

While looking forward to the various birthday parties and social events of the 

clubs might be a little shaky to start with, but a hiccup or two we will get there and 

will soon be back in full swing again.  

The State Convention at Wallaroo is coming up in August, and we are looking for 

someone to convene in 2023. If you are interested let the Secretary, Anne Tulloch, 

or myself know. 

Some clubs are organising other events to keep us occupied and in touch until we 

can start dancing again, they will let you know by email or text messages so look 

out for them as some of the activities should be good fun. 

Wild Frontier are having their 49th birthday next month so let’s hope everything 

goes to plan for the Club and let’s celebrate with a big bang. 

Trybooking is now open for the State Convention at Wallaroo so please don’t        

forget to book your tickets. See your club rep or someone who is on the          

committee if you have a problem or wish to register manually. The committee is 

April Nicholls Convenor, Karen Dempsey, Linda Wasylenko, Chris Turner, Scotty, 

Carolyn Coombe and Shirley Bates. 

Thank you 

Murray Dempsey 

President SASDS 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE  

DISCLAIMER: The South Australian Square Dance Society Inc. and the Editor DO NOT 

ACCEPT any responsibility for any goods or services advertised, or statements made, in 

this magazine.  

Murray Dempsey ,  President 
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SASDS  COMMITTEE  NEWS 
Hi Dancers 
 
Firstly Happy New Year I hope you all enjoyed your Christmas dances and the 

break.  Normally by this time we all would have returned to dancing, But due to 

current COVID outbreak most clubs have decided not to return just yet. 

In November the committee discussed the COVID outbreak, it was a majority 

opinion that we should make it mandatory to be double vaccinated to attend our 

events (Society Dances and the State Convention).  It was decided to request the 

Club Representatives to take that opinion back to their clubs and respond with 

their club policy for our January meeting.  Well, how quickly things can change 

with the emergence of the Omicron variant and it is expected we will need further 

discussion. Whatever the result it will be made in the interest of dancer wellbeing. 

Les Tulloch (our Public Officer) informed the committee at the November meeting 

that the change of constitution has been lodged with the Office of Consumer and 

Business Affairs (OCBA) within the time period required by the Act.  We are still 

awaiting acknowledgement back, however according to legislation the new 

constitution applies from the date on which it was adopted.  So our new 

constitution is operational. 

 
Happy Dancing 
Anne Tulloch 
Secretary 

FROM THE EDITORS DESK 
Both Murray and Anne have mentioned our current COVID woes so nothing more 

on this topic from me! 

This edition of Round Up certainly shows how dancers enjoyed their Christmas 

dances, lots of happy faces and glowing reports. We are always hearing how      

positive gathering for a shared meal is for us humans, combine that with dancing 

and I would say we are all on a winner! 

Those looking forward to travelling this year have a couple of opportunities with   

information on both the upcoming National Convention and our own State          

Convention included in this edition for your consideration. 

Cheers 

Stephen 
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Registration Options 

Trybooking: https://www.trybooking.com/events/landing?eid=830939& 

Registration forms to: Convention Treasure Chris Turner 

3 Argent Street, Elizabeth Grove, Adelaide S.A. 5112 

Cheques made out to: SA Square Dance Convention 

Direct Deposit: BSB: 105 - 004 

Account Number:  085144040 

Account Name: SASDS 45th State Convention 

Please note: Put your surname in the Description or other  

appropriate field so that we can match your Direct Deposit with 

Positions  Name Phone Email 

Convenor April Nicholls 0433 999 362 power6au@yahoo.com.au 

sasds.convention.committee@gmail.com 

Treasurer Chris Turner 0419 820 251 sasds.convention.committee@gmail.com 

Secretary Karen Dempsey 0411 619 680 sasds.convention.committee@gmail.com 

Catering Carolyn Coombe 0429 672 354 sasds.convention.committee@gmail.com 

Accommodation Carolyn Coombe 0429 672 354 sasds.convention.committee@gmail.com 

Karen Dempsey 0411 619 680 sasds.convention.committee@gmail.com Programing  

Peter Scott (Scotty) 0419 864 748 sasds.convention.committee@gmail.com 

Rounds  Shirley Bates 0410 645 892 sasds.convention.committee@gmail.com 

Decorations  Linda Wasylenko 0403 597 087 sasds.convention.committee@gmail.com 

REGISTRATION FORM 

45th South Australian State 

Square Dance Convention 

26th-28th August 2022 

Website: www.squaredancingsa.com 

Follow us on Facebook: www.facebook.com/SAConvention2022 

Full vaccination with evidence of vaccination unless you have an exemption 

https://www.trybooking.com/events/landing?eid=830939&
https://www.squaredancingsa.com/
http://www.facebook.com/SAConvention2022
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REGISTRATION FORM 

45th South Australian State 

Square Dance Convention 

26th-28th August 

2022 Name:  

Name:  

Address:  

 Phone No: 

Email Ad-

dress: 

 

Name of Club:  SASDS No: 

Note: Interstate dancers are considered honorary members of the South Australian Square 

Dance Society for the duration of the Convention, therefore qualify for members’ ticket prices. 

Type of Ticket 
Quanti-

ty 
Member 

Non  

Member 
Total 

All Weekend ticket Early bird before 1st July   $40 $45  

All weekend ticket after 1st July 2022  $45 $50  

Single day session Friday/ Saturday/ Sunday  $12 $15  

Friday night only  $15 $18  

Saturday night only  $15 $18  

Callers/ Cuers/ Committee (Please Circle)  FREE FREE  

Caller/ Cuers/ Committee Partner  FREE FREE  

Friday night dinner—Pay at Venue Menu:    $25 per head Own Cost  

Roast Beef with roast vegetables    

Chicken Schnitzel with veg or salad   

Butter Fish & Prawn Combo, Chips with salad or veg’s   

Dessert: Fruit Salad with Ice-cream   

Sticky date pudding   

Saturday Morning Pancake Breakfast  FREE 

Sunday Lunch Sausage Sizzle  FREE 

Yorke  Promenaders Birthday Trail In Thursday night separate to the convention Pricing and oth-

er details to be advised 

Full vaccination with evidence of vaccination unless you have an exemption 
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Thursday night 25th August:  Yorke Promenaders will be holding their 7th Birth-

day as a separate Trail In Dance. It will also be held in at Wallaroo Town Hall. 

Friday night dinner 26th August:  Dinner at Prince Edwards Hotel starting at 

5pm. $25 per head. Includes a 2 course meal, paid at the venue. 

Saturday morning 27th August:  8am - 9.30am, FREE pancake at the Wallaroo 

Holiday Park,1 Pamir Court, Wallaroo. 

Sunday Lunch 28th August:  12nooon FREE sausage sizzle at the hall. 

 

To assist with catering please indicate number attending           

when registering 
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Hi everyone. Well first of all let’s look back and remember what 

a great finish we had to 2021. Thanks to everyone who came to 

our Christmas breakups and we hope you all enjoyed the Xmas 

dinner and dance on our last night for the year. We had fun 

dancing to a variety of Xmas songs and were also challenged 

by Graham’s rebus puzzle.  Big thanks to the helpers particular-

ly David, Shirley and Helen who joined us in the morning to set 

up the hall. It was a lovely finish to our year. 

Well, - then 2022 came around. We didn’t expect this sort of a start. We want to 

keep our dancers safe so we have delayed our start until the first week of March. 

With the climb of Omicron cases and the fact that booster shots require a delay af-

ter the 2nd vaccination, we want you to have time to get those boosters. Hang in 

there! We have had “time out” before and hope again that you’ll return enthusiasti-

cally.  

We do want to keep in touch so we will be holding our Aussie night - just the meal 

with no dancing though. See the advert and please book in as soon as you can. We 

need a minimum number for Ivy to open-up the kitchen. It will be great to see you 

all and have a nice meal and a bit of fun together. 

Our next event will see a return of our pre-loved clothing sales in February and stay 
tuned for a possible dinner to go with it. 

 
www.adelaideoutlaws.com 

https://www.facebook.com/squaredancingadelaide/
http://www.adelaideoutlaws.com
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ADELAIDE OUTLAWS CHRISTMAS 2021 
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Well Christmas and the New Year have been 

celebrated, and able to do so with family and 

friends BUT unfortunately Covid has reared 

its ugly head again, and has put a delay on 

clubs opening up again for dancing this year.  

Karen was pleasantly surprised with a visit from her brother Gary, who lives in 

Townsville, Queensland, during December for her birthday, and he willingly assisted 

in preparations for our Christmas breakup with both of our clubs at the R.A.O.B. 

Hall. Yen and Karen roped in Murray and Gary to assist with the food preparation 

earlier in the day, with the shopping and cleaning of the hall, and then the ‘fun’ be-

gan……..decorations were adorned around the hall, to the wonderful smells of 

cooking. A big thank goes to Linda for her hard work doing the decorations around 

the hall for the night. 

Yen and Karen started to prepare the evening meal for the guests who would be ar-

riving at six for a wonderful meal. And oh what a night it was, with tea barely digest-

ed when the dancing began, A big thank you to Gary, Yen and Karen, Murray and 

Scotty who made the night a great success, and everyone else who pitched in and 

helped…….not only before, but during and after. Then we were told that there 

would be no dancing the next morning to finish off the year, but Scotty was amaz-

ing, and endured the pain that he had been going through from his mishap for as 

long as he could, we certainly appreciated it, thanks Scotty. A big thank you to the 

guest callers Jeff Seidel and Ian Rutter. Whether in future we have another meal 

prepared onsite or go out for a meal at the local remains to be seen, but a big thank 

you to both Karen and Yen who prepared both a beautiful meal and a lovely supper, 

and no surprise, were knackered, but at least able to sleep in the next morning, and 

able reflect back on what a great job that they had done. 

As mentioned before, the opening starting has been delayed, and club members 

will be notified, maybe in middle of February at this stage. You may also want to 

soon consider in booking for the State Convention at Wallaroo on last weekend in 

August if attending!!!!!!! 

Linda 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/343901843148341/
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HAPPY NEW YEAR! 

It’s a New Year 2022, as we know its been a rough start to the 

year, its certainly a shame that we couldn’t start on our return 

date as planned. On a happier note, last year (2021) at our 

Christmas break up we had a great time enjoying both food and 

dancing. For our lovely supper we had home made Christmas pudding with cus-

tard, thank you to Angela and April for making it, also a thank you to Pauline for 

making the jelly, also another thank you to Ros for getting the fruit. All this com-

bined to make delicious fruit salad and jelly. 

Plus a thank you to all 

those people that 

helped out in decorating 

and setting up. 

Just a reminder to every 

one that for both your 

safety and the safety of 

other dancers, the Club 

will only be admitting 

fully vaccinated      

dancers, if you have an     

exemption please show 

it at the door. 

Can’t wait to see you on 

the dance floor. 

April 
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Hi everybody  Happy New Year to all our dancers we hope 

you enjoyed your festive season.  Whilst we have not been 

able to return to dancing as planned we certainly had a 

good end to 2021.Our final night last year was on 12       

December being our Christmas Dinner and Break Up.  

What a fantastic night of fun and friendship.  We once again had our traditional 

Roast Chicken and Vegetables (37 meals ordered)  We also welcomed Stuart, 

Bernadette and Ronnie from Mt Gambier.  Thanks to Bernadette for calling as 

well.  Les performed  Christmas songs and we all left happy and certainly not   

expecting what was about to happen. 

We also held our AGM, Whilst unable to elect a President, Vice President or   

Secretary, the following people were elected Iain as Treasurer with Wayne, Beryl 

& Margaret elected as committee who will now join Anne & Les in helping to 

manage the club. 

We have decided in the interest of dancer safety that it will be mandatory to have 

had your Booster (or 3rd) COVID shot to attend the Club .  So everyone will have 

time to get their booster we have delayed the return to dancing until 1 March 

(Mainstream) & 3 March (Plus). We will advise later on first night entry require-

ments.  Tea, coffee and water will be supplied but you will need to bring your own 

mug and water bottle. We look forward to your continued support when we       

resume dancing. 

Happy Dancing from Anne & Les  https://www.sunsettwirlers.com/ 

 

 
 
 

2022 New Reopening Dates 
 

Tuesday 1 March 2022 (Beginners & Mainstream) 
Thursday 3 March 2022 (Plus) 

 

The Arts Centre, 
22 Gawler Street 
Port Noarlunga 

 

Tea Coffee water  provided (BYO mug & water bottle) 

https://www.sunsettwirlers.com/
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Sunset Twirlers Christmas 

12 December 2021 
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Well…it’s been a while but we are back on deck with our 

news even if our starting date of Friday 21st January, 2022 

won’t be happening. I hope you all had an enjoyable break & 

got through Christmas & New Year unscathed!!!! 

At one of our November dances people came out of the Covid wood work to join 

us. We had Sue & Greg, Pam & Wayne, Helen & Malcolm plus our maximum num-

ber of members.  

Our fun with ‘scoring’ has nearly ‘run its course’. The coordinator has run out of 

creative & original ideas. There’s been announced assessments on the set’s 

rhythm, expertise, facial expression, shirt colour, shoe style etc, etc. Stay tuned for 

the next idea to keep the dancers’ guessing. 

You never know the past achievements of your members. I just happened to be at 

the Southern Country Music Club Christmas Show when two Life Memberships 

were about to be announced. What a surprise when our prestigious, Malcolm 

Doyle receive one. I had no idea that he was involved with the running of this club 

for over 20 years. The Life Membership badge was pretty spectacular, too.    

Paddle Steamers’ Christmas Break Up was brilliant. We had special gifts courtesy 

of Penny & Ros, lots of Christmas outfits, colour, decorations & even ‘Bradley the 

Reindeer’ got a spot as a dance call song. I just love the intuition & kindness of our 

members who brought along extras to add to the night e.g. decorations, memen-

tos, cards & supper choices. 

A big birthday with a zero on the end had to be postponed for the 16th January due 

to restrictions, but we hope to have a brilliant ‘birthday bash’ for Chris when we 

can. 

Hang in there!!! Surely, us dancers are going to get the ‘go ahead’, real soon. 

Gail 
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Welcome to 2022, So here we go again with some early             
cancellations, let’s hope it is only temporary. I hope everybody had a 
Merry Christmas and a great and hopeful [for 2022] New Year as I 
did. 

I can honestly say 2021 finished with great success. Our Christmas 
break up turned out to be a combined Christmas and Birthday 

dance. 

The birthdays included Monica, Karen and my big 90th. There were a few surprise 
visitors, including Peter and Elizabeth Heath, Peter being my original teacher of 
Round Dancing, Graham and Dawn, my two daughters, Peggy and Bill and Terry 
from NSW.. It was nice to have a dance with Peter, the first Foxtrot he taught Tom 
and me in our first Learners class back in 1986 [First Foxtrot] which was always a 
favorite of Peggy and Bill. A big surprise for me was the reading of letters from    
interstate Cuers, friends and the Australian Round Dance Association. I was just a 
bit emotional. It finished off with a shared meal. A great day for all. 

My year ended with a Birthday turnout at the Albion Hotel for 75 people including 
family, dancing and tenpin bowling friends. Once again I was thoroughly spoilt. 
Why not, so many don’t live to get to 90. I want to thank all those that made my 
two days so special. Then it was ten days at Wallaroo to end 2021. 

So now it’s on to 2022, where all dancers need to be double jabbed and also 
boosted [as I am]. Then I am sure there will be plenty of new dances to be          
enjoyed. 

All for now   

Regards Thelma 

We hope you all enjoyed a happy Christmas and New Year with 

family and friends. 

Our end of year break up dance was truly a feast with roast 

meats, salads and wonderful desserts. 

On February 11, 18 and 25 we invite any new, interested people 

to come and try square dancing with the Club. 

We're looking forward to a great year of dancing with not too many interrup-

tions from Covid. 

Happy twirling.  

Linley 
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I hope everyone was able to spend Christmas with loved ones, 

and I would like to wish everyone a happy New Year, dare we 

hope better than the last two?  Our break up night seems so 

long ago, it was a very enjoyable night with Doug, our   Presi-

dent, presenting Jeff a Christmas gift on behalf of the Club. 

We were sad to 

learn of the death of 

a former dancer, 

Giuseppe Landolfi, 

known to us as big 

Joe.  Not so big the 

last time I saw him 

when he had just 

completed his last lot 

of chemo.  Joe 

danced with us some 

years ago at       

Kensington and  

Brigalow Avenue, 

our condolences to 

his son and family. 

All being well, we will have had our first night of 

dancing by the time the Roundup comes 

out.  Our 49th Birthday will be on 12th February, 

everyone is welcome to join us.  We will be closed 11th February. 

Hope to see you all on the dance floor soon.   

Pat  www.wildfrontiersa.com 

http://www.wildfrontiersa.com
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Country Square Dance Diary: 

Mon Pine City Twirlers 

Weekly 7:30 pm 

Records 

Trevor Raftery  

Anglican Hall 

Bay Rd, Mt Gambier 

Mainstream  

8725 7524 

Tue Yorke 

Promenaders 

Weekly 7:30pm 

Peter Scott Kadina Town Hall 

51 Taylor St, Kadina  

Learners/ 

Mainstream 

0419 864748  

Fri Pine City Twirlers 

Weekly 7:30pm 

Records 

Trevor Raftery  

Anglican Hall 

Bay Rd, Mt Gambier 

Learners/

Mainstream  

0438 420 615  

Fri Acey Squares 

Weekly 7:30pm 

CD’s 

Alan & Chris 

Hall 

Lutheran Church Hall 

Magarey Cres, 

Naracoorte 

Mainstream 

0417 820 134  

0410 057 955   

Fri Paddle Steamers 

Weekly 7pm 

Guest Callers  Carrickalinga House, 

17 Torrens Road, 

Victor Harbor 

Mainstream 

8552 3879 

Metropolitan Round Dance Diary: 

Sun T&T Rounds 
Weekly 12 - 2pm 
2 .30– 4.30pm 

Thelma McCue 
Phase 2 to 4 
Phase 2 to 3 
Learners 

Chandelier Ballroom 
Cassie St, Collinswood 

8261 8128 

Sun Sunset Twirlers 

Weekly 7pm 

Les and Anne 
Tulloch  

Cooinda N/hood 
Centre, cnr Diagonal 
and Sturt Roads (Behind 
Marion Council Offices)  

Phase 2 to 4 
0484233826 

We
d 

Sunset Twirlers 
Weekly 7 pm 

Les and Anne 
Tulloch  

Cooinda N/hood 
Centre, cnr Diagonal 
and Sturt Roads (Behind 
Marion Council Offices)  

Phase 4+ to 
6 
0484233826 

Fri T&T Rounds 
Weekly 1.30 — 
4pm 

Thelma McCue 
Phase 4 to 5 

Chandelier Ballroom 
Cassie St, Collinswood 

8261 8128 
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Metropolitan Square Dance Diary: 

Mon Adelaide Outlaws 
Weekly 8pm 

Graham  
Elliott 

West Croydon & Kilkenny 

RSL, 19 Rosetta St, West 

Croydon. 

Mainstream 
8353 1749 

Tue Kannella Squares 
Weekly 6pm C Level 
7pm A Level  
8pm Plus               

Jeff  
Seidel 

Morialta Uniting Church 
26 Chapel St, Magill 

C’s, A’s & 
Plus 
8263 5023 

Tue Sunset Twirlers 
Weekly 7pm 
Plus Learners 9pm 

Les  
Tulloch 

Arts Centre 
22 Gawler St, Pt Noarlunga 

Mainstream 
0484 233 826 

Wed Adelaide Outlaws 
Closed 2nd Wed of 
month 

Graham 
Elliott 

Kilburn Community Centre 

Le Hunte St, Kilburn 

Plus 
8353 1749 
 

Wed Diggers Two 
Weekly 7.30pm 

Peter 
Scott 

ROAB Hall, 30 Orange 
Ave, Salisbury 

Learners 
0419 864 748  

Thu Diggers Delights 
Weekly 10am 

Peter 
Scott 

Salisbury RSL, 19 Park Tce, 
Salisbury 

Mainstream 
0419 864 748  

Thu Sunset Twirlers 
Weekly 8pm 
Closed last Thursday 
of month  

Les  
Tulloch 

Arts Centre 
22 Gawler St, Pt Noarlunga 

Plus 
0484 233 826 

Fri Wild Frontier 
Weekly 7.30pm 
 

Jeff  
Seidel 

Morialta Uniting Church 
26 Chapel St, Magill 

Mainstream 
8263 5023 

Fri Scoot Back Squares 
Weekly 7:00pm 

Ian 
Rutter 

Evanston Gardens Com-
munity Centre, 
65 Angle Vale Rd,  
Evanston Gardens 

Mainstream 
Gill Arthur 
0408 964 466 

Aust National Square Dance Convention Board member: Graham Elliott  

Australian National Square Dance Society Delegate:  Murray Dempsey 

National Bodies 

Australian Callers Federation: 

State Coordinator : Les Tulloch  Board Member: Graham Elliott 

South Australian Callers Association: 

President Jeff Seidel Secretary/Treasurer Les Tulloch 
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Contact Us 

Postal Correspondence to: SASDS Secretary, 38 Morgan Road, Ironbank, 

SA 5153 

Articles for Round Up: Roundupeditor@squaredancingsa.com  

Committee & Club Representatives 

Adelaide Outlaws Dawn Elliott 8353 1749 dawn@adelaideoutlaws.com 

Kannella Squares Jeff Seidel 040 7428 679 jeff.seidel@bigpond.com 

Paddlesteamer 

Squares 

Penny   

Collingwood 

 pcollingwood1 

@bigpond.com 

Scoot Back Squares Mervin Hier 040 7718 267  

Wild Frontier Jeff Seidel 040 7428 679 jeff.seidel@bigpond.com 

Yorke Promenaders Scotty Scott 041 9864 748  sscotty500@gmail.com  

SACA Les Tulloch 048 4233 826 lest11@bigpond.com 

SARDA Shirley Bates 041 0645 892  shirley_b3@bigpond.com  

State Convention 

Convenor 

April Nicholls 043 3999 362 power6au@yahoo.com.au 

The South Australian Square Dance Society Inc.  

Executive Committee 

President Murray Dempsey 0468560782 President@squaredancingsa.com  

Vice President Graham  Burgan 0427973226 VicePresident 

@squaredancingsa.com 

Secretary Anne Tulloch Secretary 

@squaredancingsa.com 

Membership  Karen Dempsey  MembershipSecretary 

Treasurer Bev Burgan 0417209872  Treasurer@squaredancingsa.com  

Publicity  

Officer 

Vacant   PublicityOfficer 

@squaredancingsa.com  

Round Up  

Editor 

Stephen Janes 0410009382 Roundupeditor 

@squaredancingsa.com  

mailto:sscotty500@gmail.com

